Year 2 Website Notes
Term 6

This term’s theme, ‘Chocolate’, encompasses history, science and D.T. and is centred around our exciting trip to Cadbury’s World. We will be designing and making our own ‘Marvellous Creations’ and the packaging too!
In English, the children will be writing instructions and poetry. They will also study the features of recounts before writing a recount of their trip. As always, your support at home with reading and spelling would be much appreciated. 
In maths, we will be re-capping a variety of topics, including, fractions, shape, multiplication and division, before moving on to statistics. Please encourage your children to complete activities on RM maths regularly and continue to practise times tables with your children each week.
In computing, the children will be continuing our work on PowerPoints and filming as T.V. chefs.
We have started our preparations for June Rose Day – our dance is coming along very well and we hope you will enjoy watching it. Please can you make sure your child has plimsolls in school.
Thank you for your continued support. The children have worked hard this year and we are very proud of what they have achieved. 
Sharon Webb, Sarah McMurdo, Jack Davies, Lorna Evans, Donna Kenny
